
BALDWIN COUNTY 
HIGHWAY DEPARTMENT I 

October 4, 2024 

Baldwin County Commission 
312 Courthouse Square 
Bay Minette, AL 36507 

P.O. Box 220 I 
SILVERHILL, ALABAMA 36576 

TELEPHONE: (251) 937-0371 
FAX: (251) 937-0201 

RE: HW22130 River Road 
Drainage Improvement Project 
Bid Award Recommendation 

Dear Commissioners: 

FRANK LUNDY, P.E. 
COUNTY ENGINEER 

MARK ACREMAN, P.E. 
ASSISTANT COUNTY ENGINEER 

My office has thoroughly reviewed the bids taken on October 2, 2024, for the above 
referenced project. 

Three (3) bids were received of which Murphree Bridge Corporation, was the lowest 
responsible bidder with a base bid amount of $2,067,033.96 and bid additive 1 amount 
of $98,014.00. The total cost for the River Road Project is $2, 165.047.96. 

Each bid package has been reviewed for the inclusion of the appropriate bid bond and 
errors. No errors are observed . 

Based on this information, it is my recommendation that the Baldwin County 
Commission award this contract to Murphree Bridge Corporation. 

If you have any questions or comments, please give me a call at 251-937-0371. 

Sincerely, 

MARK ACREMAN, P.E. 
ASSISTANT COUNTY ENGINEER 

MA/FL/SP/sa 
Attachment: Bid Tabulations 


